

# Mallard Creek Presbyterian Church Preschool

## **Great Things are Happening!**

MCPCP will be closed April 1st-11th for Spring Break.
The Preschool Office will also be closed during this time.

The last tuition payment for this school year is due on April 1st. Woohoo! This tuition payment is for the month of May and is the last tuition payment for this school year. Due to the preschool being closed for Spring Break, you can make your payment by March 31st or on April 12th or 13th, when we return to preschool. (Tuition payments made after April 13th, will be charged a \$25 late fee.)

Easter is on Sunday, April 4th, this year and is the celebration of our Lord Jesus Christ's resurrection from the dead after He died on the cross as the sacrifice for us. Easter is often celebrated with the hiding of Easter eggs and with the

Easter Bunny, who leaves baskets of eggs, candy, and small gifts for children in celebration of Christ's gift of eternal life for us.

Thank you to Dasling Dentistry, located at 8420 Universi-

ty Executive Park Dr., #805, for donating dental health bags to our students this year!

Spring Pictures and Pre-K Graduation Pictures will be taken on April 19th & 20th (see classroom calendar for your child's picture date.) Pictures will have a spring background. Pre-K Students will have pictures taken with graduation caps and robes and in their regular outfits. Feel free to dress your child in their Sunday best on their picture day.

Spring Fling is April 22nd! Due to COVID-19, this will be a student and staff event only and will be a regular school day this year. Monday/Wednesday students are welcome to join us and can be dropped off at 10:45 a.m. and picked up at 12:00 p.m. The students and staff will take part in some fun outdoor events and will enjoy an ice cream treat afterward. More information coming soon.

THANK YOU to everyone who attended, helped with, or purchased books from our Scholastic Book Fair this year and a special "THANK YOU" to

Christina deKam, one of our parent reps, for managing the book fair and keeping it running all week! A big "THANK YOU" to Erika Miller for helping out this year, too! Our sales were higher than last year's and we appreciate everyone's support!

"THANK YOU" for donating to the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society! We raised \$318.71 for LLS this year!

A BIG "THANK YOU" to Chick-fil-A located at 8700 University Executive Park Drive for sponsoring our March Reading Program, donating coupons for a free treat for each student, providing breakfast for our staff, and hosting a very wet Chick-fil-A Spirit Night on March 25th! We truly appreciate their continued support of our preschool program!

We would also like to thank everyone who sent in reading videos and shared a book with us in March! You helped make our Reading Program another huge success this year!

"You can find magic wherever you look. Sit back and relax, all you need is a book." ~Dr. Seuss

**first tuition payment is due on May 1st.** This payment is for September and is non-refundable and non-transferrable.

Don't forget to "Like" and "Share" us on Facebook.

"He is not here; He has risen, just as He said."

Matthew 28:6

### MCPCP News April 2021

#### **Dates To Remember:**

\*April 1st: Tuition Payment #9 for May is due. This is the last tuition payment of the year. Next year's students will pay their first tuition payment for the 2021-2022 school year on May 1st.

\*April 1-11: Spring Break-Preschool & Office closed

\*April 2: Good Friday

\*April 4: Happy Easter! "He is Risen"

\*April 12: First day back to preschool

\*April 13: Last Day to pay tuition without a late fee

\*April 13: Art-by-Me program packets sent home

\*April 15: Spring Fling Face Painting Permission Slips Due

\*April 19 & 20: Spring Pictures and Pre-K graduation pictures

\*April 22: Art-by-Me orders due

\*April 22: Spring Fling (students and staff only).

\*April 29: Spring Fling (rain date)

\*April 29: Last Day to Register for Summer Camps

#### **Looking Ahead:**

\*May 1: Tuition payment #1 for September due for the 2021-2022 school year.

\*May 3-6: Teacher Appreciation Week!

\*May 27: The last day of Preschool for the 2020-2021 School year.

\*May 27: Pre-K Graduation at 1:30 p.m.

\*June 7-10: Week #1 of Summer Camp—*Under the Sea* 

\*June 14-17: Week #2 of Summer Camp—Let's Go on an Adventure

\*June 21-24: Week #3 of Summer Camp—Let's Go Camping

### A Few Reminders . . .

Changes of Clothing for your child that are left at the preschool should be changed to spring/summer appropriate options at this time. Please send them in a labeled gallon-size Ziploc bag.

Please send a jacket or sweater with your child each day, as whenever possible, we will go outside to play.

All payments made to "MCPCP" must have your child's first and last name written in the memo section of your check or money order to make sure that each payment is credited to the correct account.

We still have a few openings remaining for the 2021-2022 school year! They are first come, first served. Please tell your friends to contact us ASAP to register.

Registration for our Summer Camps is still OPEN but will close on April 29th, so send your child's registration form and fee in today.

If you are registered for the 2021-2022 preschool year, please remember that your